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From: Laurie Koehnle
To: Stephen Wensman
Subject: Proposed Plans for Tartan Park
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 4:27:54 PM


Hi Stephen,
I was at the public hearing last evening and I noticed that several residents had contacted the City of


Lake Elmo via email to state that they would like to see something done with the 20th Street in


regard to a walking path. I too would like to see something done with that. I live at 11040 20th Street


—corner of Lake Elmo Avenue and 20th. Could you add my request to the others and note in
minutes? One of the resident who make the request was Karen Cook.
Many thanks!
 
 
Laurie Koehnle
Community Relations


direct 651.747.2504
mobile 651.755.3239
office 651.747.2400
fax 651.747.2425
Laurie.koehnle@northstpaul.org
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